From: ROBERT WEBB

Date: September 23, 2018 at 8:40:19 AM EDT **To:** <csaunder@london.ca>, <hlysynsk@london.ca>

Subject: 230 North Centre Road - 0Z-8874

I am writing to show my support for Tricar's new project at 230 North Centre Road, London - 0Z-8874.

In fact, as this city grows but wants to stay in its boundaries, and not grow out, I think a taller building would be appropriate, shadows or no shadows,

The complainers have only one way of eliminating natural shadows , by not building ., if they know some new scientific way speak up

If they build it, we will come

R webb London

We bring good things to light!